Debra Thomeson

From: James Brainard <jdb3_98@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 29, 2023 4:31 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Please Investigate

Please investigate the Borough's involvement and handling of the crash which resulted in the deaths of
Borough employees Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht. It's the right thing to do.

James and Michelle Brainard

Sent from my iPad



